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Addendum # 4 

 
To: ALL PROSPECTIVE FIRMS 

 

Re: INVITATION FOR BIDS: 23-010-NT, Debris Removal Services 

 

The Invitation for Bids, referenced above, is modified as follows: 

 

1. The bid opening date is changed from 9/22/2022, 12:00 noon to 9/29/2022, 12:00 noon. 

 

 

2. The deadline for questions will be 9/21/2022, 3:00 pm.  All questions must be submitted via email to 

Ntharpe@maconbibb.us 

 

 

3. Question 15 on addendum 3 was not answer. The question stated “The Scope of Services, 1. Emergency 

Road Clearance states that “Services performed under this contract element will be compensated using 

Schedule Two (2) for hourly labor and equipment price schedule.” There was not a Schedule Two (2) 

included in the document. Is the Contractor to create and submit their own equipment pricing sheet? 

 

Answer: Please refer to the RFP’s Price Proposal Form and add the additional lines for hourly labor and 

equipment rate.  

 

 

4. Question 16 on Addendum 3 “Addendum one (1) says there will be price sheet with new line item, 

although there is no updated pricing sheet attached. Is the contractor to add in the listed line items 

themselves “says to refer to Addendum 1 where this question was not answered. 

 

Answer: Contractor is to add in the additional line items. 

 

 

Please incorporate this change into the Invitation for Bid and acknowledge receipt of this addendum on your bid form.  

 

Sincerely,  

     

mailto:Ntharpe@maconbibb.us


NanTharpe 
 
Macon-Bibb County           
Procurement Officer II 
 

 


